
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/61 
Date:  13th August 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!! 
  - On eve of Independence Day, the school is conducting tricolour activity on 
14 August Monday. 
 
- The students can dress up in either school uniform or tricolour traditional 
dress as per their choice. 
 
- The parents are requested to send their wards with books and notebooks as 
per the timetable. 
 
Regards 
Principal 


